
   

 
 
 
 

Route 501 Business/128 and 
Route 29 Business  

Candlers Mountain Road/ 
Expressway Interchange  

City of Lynchburg   
Public Information Meeting 

 
Tuesday, December 3, 2019 4-6 p.m. 
Lynchburg Information Tech Building 

3550 Young Place, Lynchburg VA 24501 
  

Come see preliminary information for the Route 
501Business/128, Candlers Mountain Road and Route 
29 Business, Lynchburg Expressway, Improvement 
Plan in Lynchburg.  The purpose of the Plan is to 
identify strategies to preserve capacity, enhance safety 
and support future growth in the corridor. 
 
The meeting will be held in an “open house” format and 
project study team representatives will be present to 
answer questions. No formal presentation will be given.  
 
Give your written or oral comments at the meeting 
or submit them by December 13, 2019 to Rick 
Youngblood, Project Manager, Virginia Department of 
Transportation, 4219 Campbell Avenue, Lynchburg, 
VA 24501. You may also email your comments to 
Rick.Youngblood@vdot.virginia.gov.  Please reference 
“Candlers Mountain Road Public Comments” in the 
subject line.  
 
VDOT ensures nondiscrimination and equal 
employment in all programs and activities in 
accordance with Title VI and Title VII of the Civil Rights 
Act of 1964. If you need special assistance for persons 
with disabilities or limited English proficiency, contact 
the project manager at 434-856-8331 or TDD/TTY 711. 

 
In case of inclement weather, this event will be held on 
December 10 at the same time and location.  


